
 A message from Mayor Ben Lucarelli 

 
March 26, 2021 
 
 
Fair Haven – Even though COVID-19 vaccines are becoming more widely 
available, don’t let your guard down. Please see this week’s updates:   

 

 

 COVID-19 VACCINE REGISTRATION FOR SENIORS:  
This week we were able to help 67 Fair Haven seniors get vaccinated in partnership with 
the VNA CJ Community Health Center. Please see New Jersey 12 new story on this event. I 
would like to give a special round of applause to the Fair Haven Police Department who did 
a fantastic job assisting at this event. If you are a senior and have not yet had your COVID-
19 vaccination, please call Fair Haven Library at 732-747-0241 ext. *220 for assistance.  
 

 THANK YOU FOR YOUR IDEAS ON THE POLICE STATION PLANS:  

We received some great feedback and ideas on the Police Station plans at the March 16th 
Planning Board meeting.  The Facilities Committee will be adjusting the plans as per the 
Planning Board and community feedback and will share the revised plans with the public 
soon. The Department of Public Works Plans will be presented to the Planning Board at an 
upcoming meeting, and in similar fashion to the Police Station, the schematic plans will be 
available ahead of the meeting for you to peruse beforehand.  

 

 BRUSH GRINDING RECOMMENDATIONS: 

The Brush Committee has been working on both short and long-term plans and will be 
presenting their recommendations at an upcoming Fair Haven Council meeting. As soon as 
this item is scheduled on the agenda, we will inform residents of the meeting date and 
Zoom conference details. 

 

 SUMMER CAMPS SCHEDULE IS NOW AVAILABLE: 

The Fair Haven Recreation summer camp schedule is now available. You can find it on the 
Fair Haven Recreation Committee page on the Borough website 
(https://www.fairhavennj.org/parks-and-recreation). 

 

 PLEASE HELP TO KEEP OUR STREETS LITTER-FREE AND OUR COMPOST PLASTICS-FREE: 

Please make sure your garbage and recycling cans lids are fully closed to keep garbage from 
blowing out into the streets. Plastics that inadvertently end up in leaf piles are ending up in 
compost which is bad for our environment. Take a moment to periodically inspect your leaf 
pile to ensure that it’s plastic free. Our environment thanks you! 
 

As always, please continue to remain vigilant in following Covid guidelines.  Additional 
information is available on the Borough’s website or feel free to email/call me directly. 

 

Be Safe, Be Well 
 

Benjamin J. Lucarelli, Mayor 
BLucarelli@fhboro.net  
908-489-0855  
 

Total Current Positive COVID-19 Cases in Fair Haven: 64 

 

Visit www.fairhavennj.org for updated information. 
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